CITY OF

?j City of Agoura Hills
Public Notice — Planning Commission
AGOURA HILLS Notice of Adjourned Meeting

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that due to a lack of a quorum of the Planning Commission at
their regular meeting on Thursday, September 20, 2007, at 6:30 p.m., in the Council Chambers, located at
30001 Ladyface Court, Agoura Hills, California, I, Renee Madrigal, Acting Recording Secretary to the
Planning Commission of the City of Agoura Hills, opened and adjourned the regular meeting and full
agenda including, without limitation, all items scheduled for public hearing, to an adjourned meeting of
the Planning Commission on:

Date:
Time: 6:30 p.m.
Place:  Civic Center - Council Chambers

30001 Ladyface Court, Agoura Hills, California 91301 -

Interested persons are invited to be present and to be heard at said adjourned meeting. Written
communications may be directed to the: Planning Commission, 30001 Ladyface Court, Agoura Hills, CA
91301.

Dated the 20™ day of September, 2007

Renee Madrigal
Acting Recording Secretary

In compliance with the Americans with Disabilities Act, if you need special assistance to participate in
this meeting, you should contact the City’s ADA Coordinator at least 48 hours before the meeting either in
person at City Hall or by telephone at (818) 597-7303. Assisted Listening is also available in the Council
Chambers. Any individual wishing to use a personal listening device, please contact the Recording
Secretary prior to the meeting.

Pursuant to the California Government Code, please take notice: If you challenge the action described in
this notice in court, you may be limited to raising only those issues you or someone else raised at the
public hearing, or in written correspondence delivered to the City of Agoura Hills at, or prior to the public

hearing.




